
 

2025 Train Station Parking Permit Information 

Terms and Conditions: 

1. You will be charged a processing fee at a rate of 4% by UpSafety.  

 

2. Parking is enforced Monday-Friday, excluding holidays, from 5:00am-12:00pm at both the Northside and 

Southside train station lots. Parking is free from 12:00pm-5:00am.  

 

3. This permit allows you to park in either of the Fanwood Train Station lots, Northside or Southside. Your 

permit number does not specify your parking space number as spaces are not assigned. The Southside Train 

Station lot has daily and permitted parking spaces.  

 

4. This permit allows you to park in the spots designated for permit holders only (Yellow color-coding). If 

you are a yearly permit holder and there are no permit-only spaces available, you may park in daily spaces 

(White color-coding). 

 

5. One vehicle is allowed per permit. Each household is allowed two vehicles on one account. There is a fee 

PER permit PER vehicle.  

 

6. After your permit application is approved and your payment is received, please PICK UP your Parking 

Permit at the Fanwood Police Department. The permit is a sticker that must be affixed to your windshield. 

There are no exceptions.  

 

7. You must provide your Driver's License to the employee distributing permits. 

 

8. If your current Driver's License and your Vehicle Registration do not reflect your current address, you must 

submit proof of residency. Examples of proof of residency are: Current utility bill (PSEG, Verizon, etc), 

Property Tax Receipt, Lease Agreement.  

 

9. Proof of payment is not an acceptable substitute for a permit in your window. Those who fail to display a 

valid permit will be issued a summons. Please ensure the permit is visible on the windshield of your 

vehicle.  

 

10. Per Borough Code 280-40; permits are non-transferrable or resold, unused permits must be returned to the 

Borough of Fanwood. Permit holders cannot allow another person not in their household to utilize their 

permit. 

 

11. In the event a permit holder changes address or purchases a new vehicle the permit holder is obligated to 

provide the information to the Fanwood Police Department at arelford@fanwoodnj.org. A fee in the 

amount of $25.00 will be charged for a replacement permit for a lost parking permit. 
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